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4th September 2024

Dear Parent / Carer

Re: St Leonard’s Catholic Primary School Choir Performance

Your child has been selected to a member of the St Leonard’s School Choir. We have been giving an amazing opportunity to perform for the charity, Marie Curie; Marie Curie is a UK charity that provides care and support for people with any terminal illness and their families.  

The choir performance is scheduled to take place next Friday, September 13th 2024 at the Sunderland Minster. Children will be required to be dropped off at the Sunderland Minster at approximately 6.30pm on the Friday night and will need to be collected by a parent / carer at around 9.30pm.
As the performance is next week, I would really appreciate it if you could return he consent slip back as soon as possible so rehearsals can begin.
Tickets are available for parents and guardians, although tis does require a charge of £10. If you need any more information please do not hesitate to get in contact with me via parent@stleonardprimary.org.uk
 

Yours Sincerely, 
 
Miss Ashleigh Hayes
Choir Leader / Teaching Assistant 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Child’s Name:


 
Child’s Year Group

Parent/ Carer Name:

I consent to my child attending the performance at the Sunderland Minister on Friday Sept 13th 6.30pm to 9.30pm, and all rehearsals required. 
Signature:






Date; 
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